
 
LAWRENCE MUNICIPAL AIRPORT 

Sanitary Sewer Study 
The City of Lawrence will hold a public meeting to discuss the Airport Sanitary Sewer 
Study draft report.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend to learn more about 
the study.  

DATE:     Monday, December 21, 2009 
TIME:       6:00 to 7:00 PM 
WHERE:  Lawrence Municipal Airport, 1930 Airport Road 

 
The study can be reviewed on the City’s web site: 
http://www.lawrenceks.org/airport_improvement_projects#sewerstudy 

 
If you cannot attend the meeting and have any questions please contact Charles F. 
Soules (csoules@ci.lawrence.ks.us), or call (785) 832-3123. 

  
Sincerely, 

           
Charles F. Soules, P.E. 
Director of Public Works   
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